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Check out the Washington County 
Consortium Website! 
The Washington County Consortium is proud to share our new website, 
www.wcc4me.org​. Here, you may find a calendar of professional 
development opportunities, links to our member districts, and the latest 
news from the Consortium. Please check it out and share any feedback. Our 
intent is that it’s YOUR RESOURCE, so let us know how we can improve it to 
meet your needs. 

It was great to see all of you at Harvest of Ideas. Thank you for your participation and feedback. You 
may view the press release from the day on the Consortium website. If you have not yet received your 
certificate for hours, please complete this feedback form and the certificate will be emailed shortly 
thereafter. ​https://goo.gl/forms/h2CdLhgaNvAc5DlN2  

The Maine DOE continues to bring professional development opportunities to WASHINGTON COUNTY. 
Please check out their PD calendar (​https://www.maine.gov/doe/calendar/​)  for more information and 
to register for any of the following events: 

TransACT Training November 6 at UMM 

Guided Reading- Interactive Reading Workshop November 19 at UMM 

Guided Reading- Principal/Lead Teacher Training November 20 at UMM 

Growth Mindset Workshop- Train the Trainer December 4 & 5 at UMM 

Many of you shared that you wanted MORE from the Harvest of Ideas sessions. The good news is, 
you’ll be getting it! The WCC is currently working to bring the presenters back to offer two additional 
(and longer) sessions on the content shared at Harvest of Ideas. As the dates, times and locations are 
set, you’ll be receiving more information about these offerings and links to registration via the 
monthly newsletter and on the WCC website.  
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